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Proposed Conditions

The park is in the early stages of preparing a Development Concept Plan for Kingsley Plantation and is 
seeking input from the public to inform early ideas for the future of the site. A public commenting 
period will be open from September 12 to October 14, 2022 and includes opportunities to submit 

written comments and participate in public meetings. 

Three meetings – one virtual and two in-person – will be held to discuss the plan and answer questions 
about the project. The virtual meeting will take place on Monday,  September 19 at 6:30 p.m. (ET) and 

in-person meetings will take place on Thursday, October 6 at 6:00 p.m. (ET) at the park visitor center at 
Fort Caroline and Saturday, October 8 at 10:00 a.m. (ET) at Kingsley Plantation.

Questions to Corinne Fenner at Corinne_Fenner@nps.gov or 904-477-6606   

Attend the Virtual 
Meeting Sept. 19

Comment Now  Learn More 
About the Plan  




